
Date: 11.07.2023. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

On the occasion of the postponed publication of the FINAL REPORT OF THE JURY The 

competition for the development of the conceptual urban-architectural design of the promenade 

in the part of the "Budva shell", part of the Budva-Bečići promenade, Phase I 

President of the jury of the Competition for the development of the conceptual urban-architectural 

design of the promenade in the part of the "Budva shell", part of the Budva-Bečići promenade, 

Phase I, Vladan Stevović M.Arch, Chief State Architect, announces the following: 

The second and final block of judging took place in the period from June 4, 2023. until June 6, 

2023. On this occasion, the members of the jury made the final decision on the first, second, and 

third prizes and redemptions. 

Due to unforeseen technical problems, the Competition announcer is still not able to publish the 

Final Report of the jury for the Competition. 

Contest participants have been informed that they will receive notification of the 

announcement of the Final Report via e-mail, as well as Final Report will be published on 

the official website of the Municipality of Budva. 

President of the Jury 

Vladan Stevović M.Arch 

Chief State Architect 
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